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FERMENTA(TM)
ANIMAL HEALTH

TECHNICAL RABON(TM) INSECTICIDE

FOR MANUFACTURING USE

AGRICULTURAL INSECTICIDE

GUARANTEE:
TETRACHLORVINPHOS..............98.7%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 24304
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

POISON

NET CONTENTS 90Kg

FERMENTA ANIMAL HEALTH COMPANY
10150 N. EXECUTIVE HILLS BOULEVARD

KANSAS CITY, MO.
64151-2314
U.S.A.

Tel: (816) 891-5548

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: To be used only in the manufacture of an
insecticide which is registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS
ACT. Contact Fermenta Animal Health Company for formulation
details.

FIRST AID:  
If swallowed: Drink one or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by touching back of the throat with finger.  Repeat
until vomit fluid is clear.  Get medical attention immediately. 



Do not induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.

In case of skin contact: Remove contaminated clothing.  Wash
affected areas with plenty of soap and water.

In case of eye contact: Flush eyes with clean water for at least
15 minutes.  Consult a physician if irritation persists.

If inhaled: Remove victim to fresh air.  Apply artificial
respiration if necessary.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Tetrachlorvinphos is of the
organophosphate family and is a cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Atropine administered intravenously in doses of 1-2 mg at 10
minute intervals is the drug of choice for treating cases of
intoxication.

PRECAUTIONS
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF UNAUTHORIZED PERSONNEL.
Avoid contact with eyes, skin and clothing.  Wear goggles and
chemically-resistant gloves when handling this product.  Harmful
if swallowed or absorbed through the skin.  May cause eye or skin
irritation.  Avoid breathing dust.  Use in well-ventilated area. 
Wash well after handling and before eating, drinking and smoking. 
Wash contaminated clothing separately from other laundry with
soap and hot water before reuse.

Do not contaminate irrigation water, lakes, streams or ponds by
cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

STORAGE: Store in a dry place in original container away from
food products.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: Canadian formulators of this
technical should dispose of unwanted active and containers in
accordance with municipal or provincial regulations.  For
additional details and cleanup of spills, contact the provincial
regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms



set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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